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Sagebrush Rebellion 
 The Sagebrush Rebellion 
will be held on August 6, 
7, 8. Sign ups are at 8:00 
AM all three days, with 
shooting starting at 9:00 
AM.  
 There is plenty of 
camping area. The range 
will be open on 
Wednesday August 4, 
2010 for those that wish to 
camp at the range. 
Remember that this is dry 
camping only. No fires are 
allowed at the range. 
 If you haven’t registered 
for the Rebellion, it is not 
too late to get your entry 
in. If you need entry forms 
you can get them from the 
web page. 
www.lassenregulators.com 
 Remember that it will be 
warm up there, so bring 
shade and drink plenty of 
water. Water will be 
provided all three days.  
 This year some 
improvement have been 
made to the range. So 
come on and check it out, 
as it is going to get better 
every year. 
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 Questions or need to get 
in touch--call Kid Nickle-
530-253-3502 
 
 
 
August Meeting 
 The August meeting for 
the Lassen Regulators will 
be held at the Janesville 
Pizza Factory, starting at 
7:00 PM. The date for the 
meeting is August 20, 
2010. Hope to see 
everyone there. 
 
 
NICKLE’S WORTH 
 Lately I have been 
bombarded with letters 
from gun rights groups, all 
asking for money. I don’t 
know about you, but there 
is only so much money to 
go around at my house. 
However I would like to 
advise if possible to 
support the Friends of 
NRA annual banquets and 
auction. The funds 
collected will go back into 
the local shooting clubs 
and ranges.  
 I have been notified that 
the grant money is on its 
way for the improvement 
of the Sierra Sportsmen 
range and the Lassen 
Regulators part of the  
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range. This is due in part to 
the efforts of  writing up a 
grant request and having 
the Friends of NRA 
Dinner. None of this would 
be possible without the 
valiant efforts of the many 
volunteers.  
 I plan on being at the 
dinner on August 28, 2010. 
The place is the Veterans 
Memorial Hall in Susan- 
ville, CA. 
 Support your national, 
regional and local organ- 
zations as much as 
possible as they are 
working in your behalf. 
 “When we get piled upon 
one another in large cities, 
as in Europe, we shall 
become as corrupt as 
Europe.” Thomas Jefferson 
 Keep your powder dry and 
deny the enemy the high 
ground. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


